
                                 Welcome to 

   The Parish Church of St. George  

                                         Sunday 16th June – Celebration  of                                                     

                           Music   
What’s On This Week 
 

Today  Sunday  
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
10.00am Celebration of Music Parish 
 Eucharist 
11.15am MU Wave of Prayer 
Intercessor Adrienne Bridger 
Readers Dawn Trimby  
 Wendy Lloyd 
 

Monday  
 

Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers 
 7.30pm St. George’s Book Club 
 

Wednesday  
10.00am Said Eucharist  
12.00pm MU service at Cathedral led 
 by Emsworth 
 

Thursday  
 2.00pm MU outing to Wickham 
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 

Friday  
10.00am Coffee Morning 
 

Saturday  
 2.00pm Wedding of Donna and 
 Stephen 
Next Sunday  
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 
11.10am Pastoral Meeting with Fr Colin 

 Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
Glory to the Father, and to the 
Son, and to the Holy Spirit. 
One God, who was, and who is, 
and who is to come, * the 
Almighty. 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 

 

Liturgical Gifts 
If you would like to donate the 
gifts which are £15 to celebrate a 
loved one or special birthday, then 
please speak to Lesley Handy. 

 

Motet 
Fanfare and Soliloquy for two 
trumpets and organ by Roderick R 
Starr 

Trumpets: Martin and Simon Lloyd. 

 

Retiring Collection 
The Portsmouth Downs Syndrome 

 

Birthdays 
Happy birthday today to Fiona 
Ross and this week to Mary 
Hutchings and Geoff Davies 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wedding 

Please pray for Donna and Stephen who will be married next Saturday; as they begin 

their journey of married life together. 
 

Archdeacon Joanne 

Joanne leaves the diocese this summer to become bishop of Stepney.  All are welcome 

to her leaving service Saturday 22nd June at 5pm at St. Luke’s and St. Peter’s Southsea. 
 

Waterlooville Music Festival 

Jane Rice-Oxley the chairman, would like to thank you all who have been involved in 

organising, setting up or supporting the music festival.  It takes a lot of effort and 

commitment. 
 

Mothers’ Union 

The short annual Wave of Prayer Service on Sunday 16th June will be held at the back of 
the church today following the morning Service, once you have collected your cup of 
coffee/tea.   Please come and be prompt.  
 
Jennefer Higginbottom 

Jennefer has moved into Easterlea Nursing Home in Denmead.  Jennefer would like to 

let people know at St. George’s that she would welcome visitors. 

Leading your Church into Growth Prayer 

God of mission 

Who alone brings growth to your Church, 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

Vision to our planning, 

Wisdom to our actions, 

And power to our witness. 

Help our church to grow in numbers, 

In spiritual commitment to you, 

And in service to our local community, 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 



MU Branch Outing  

The Mothers’ Union outing is on Thursday 20th June, to Wickham Village for lunch and 
later a visit to the parish church where compline will be read. This year we will NOT be 
collecting at the back of Asda as drivers will pick up their passengers. There is no need 
to pre order your lunch.  
 

Wendy Clark’s Funeral 
Andrew Clark and family wish to express their appreciation for the support received on 
the occasion of Wendy’s funeral. Your attendance and singing, as requested, was 
overwhelming, from which much comfort has been taken. Thank you everybody. May 
God Bless you all. 
 

Summer Fete 

Thank you to all who took part in organising stalls at the summer fete, providing goods 

for the stalls and being there on the day to support.  Despite the stormy weather the 

fete made a grand total of £1834.52.  There be more to add as donations come in. 
 

Horndean Amateur Theatrical Society (HATS)  

HATS will be performing "A Bunch of Amateurs", a comedy by Ian Hislop and Nick 

Newman, from Wednesday 3rd to Friday 5th July (please note: no Saturday 

performance).  Shows will be at 7.30pm in Merchistoun Hall, Horndean.  Iain Renfrew, 

Derek Strickland and Sonja Barrand are in the cast – and you've never seen Iain like this 

before!  So please come along to see and support them, or speak to one of them for 

further details. 
 

Help in Bereavement 

Help in Bereavement Group celebrate their 40 years as a Group.  They invite you to 

their Coffee morning on Monday 8th July at 10am in the Church Hall.  There will be stalls 

and raffle prizes.  £2 per entry. 
 

St George’s Book Club 

We meet at Dawn Trimby’s home at 7.30pm on Tuesday to review “The Dark Path” by 

Michelle Sacks. 

 

Fund Raising Event – July 13th 
Tickets are now on sale for our fund raising race night on July 13th.  Just £5 and that 
includes a ploughman’s supper.  Limited ticket availability so buy yours today. You can 
sponsor a horse for £5, give it a name and win a bottle if yours comes in first. Horse 

auctions and tote for betting.  See Jane Rice-Oxley to secure your 
place. 
 



Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers 

Please remember in your prayers this week:  
Anna Chapman, Shelley Lazlett, Julian Crampton, Pete, Nigel Hayler, Len Palmer 

Remembering Those Who Have Died Recently 
 
Please remember in your prayers this week:  
 
Jean Stark 

 
     Remembering Those Whose Anniversary of Death Falls At This Time 

Please pray for the souls of: 
Ken Bradley 
 
 

Main Contacts 
Parish Priest 
Fr Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest) 
02392 262145 
parishpriest@stgeorges.church 
Fr Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest) 
r.chapman@stgeorges.church                 

Church Wardens 
John Hood:    07802232981 
j.hood@stgeorges.church 
Chris Gadd:    07943633734 
c.gadd@stgeorges.church 
                                                                              

Parish Office: Lesley Handy   02392 258079     parish.office@stgeorges.church   
Deadline for articles for the bulletin to Lesley Handy by 7pm Wednesdays 

 

CCL 16505 

www.stgeorges.church 

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK 

THE SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - 

CONTACT LESLEY HANDY 
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